
 
 

Invitation to stand for the position of  
School Captains, 2021 

At Hurstville Grove Infants School 
 

 

We would like to invite your Year 1 child to stand for the position of Captain or Vice-Captain 
of Hurstville Grove Infants School in 2021  
 
Students will have the opportunity to nominate themselves for this position by Thursday 5th 
November.  
 
Nominees will be required to prepare and present a 1-2 minute speech explaining why they 
believe they will be an outstanding student leader. Students and staff will be listening to 
how candidates employ the school values and how they will make a positive impact 
supporting and representing the students of our school.  
 
Students will present their speeches on Tuesday 17th November.  Voting will take place 
immediately after the speeches. The announcement of these positions will take place in 
week 9.  
 
If you have any further questions about this process, please do not hesitate to see Ms Sterg, 
or Miss McKinnon. 
 
 
Ms Sterg  
Coordinator  
                                                                                                                                   Rego # 27/20 
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